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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

Please Vote NO on this bill.   

 

Children under the age of 18 are considered dependents to their adult parents. 

Combine that with the fact that children are vulnerable to coercion. The expectation 

that 16-17 year old children would not be influenced by teachers, parents, or others is 

not reality.  For those families that have children, their votes would count more than 

those without, due to the likely influence of their associations.  this is a bad idea. - 

please reject it!   


